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Response to Comment Set DD.1: Santa Clarita Public Meeting (August 29th, 
2:30PM) 

DD.1-1 As discussed in Section C.15, the proposed Project and all alternatives (including Alternatives 1 and 
3) would result in significant visual impacts. Please note that the Project would not replace 220-kV 
lines. The proposed Project and all alternatives would remove the existing 66-kV line along the 
Saugus-Del Sur utility corridor, and would replace existing single-circuit 500-kV towers with 
double-circuit 500-kV towers between Mile 20.3 to Mile 22.3, except for Alternative 3. Alternative 
3 would not replace the existing single-circuit 500-kV towers between Mile 20.3 and Mile 22.3, but 
would place new single-circuit 500-kV towers in the vacant position within the existing Pardee-
Vincent ROW.   

DD.1-2 Please see General Response GR-3 regarding electric and magnetic field (EMF) concerns associated 
with the proposed Project and alternatives. 


